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Dear parents,                                                                     September 2018 

We hope that you have all enjoyed your Summer break. 

We have welcomed well-rested and eager children back into school today and we are sure that they 

will have plenty of news to share with you this evening about the activities they have completed with 

their new teachers. We would like to welcome Mrs Swift as our new Year 3 teacher and Lower Junior 

Phase Leader, and congratulations to Miss Chilvers on her marriage during the break – we welcome 

her back as Mrs Gawne. 

Many thanks for your patience and co-operation with our new drop-off arrangements this morning. 

The children benefitted from a punctual start to their lessons and parents leaving the site promptly 

has allowed the historic parking congestion to be alleviated somewhat and we hope that this continues 

to improve further as everyone becomes more accustomed to the routine. I would like to remind you 

of the need for courtesy to our neighbours when parking – please ensure that driveways are not 

blocked in any way. 

We have many exciting events planned for this Half-Term and look forward to seeing you.  

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher 

 


